
Picture Day Is Coming
Cherish this Yearly Portrait that captures how fast they grow up!

Edith McDermott Elementary
Thursday, October 1st

Easy Steps for Awesome Portraits:

1. Check:     hair combed      face washed      “sleep” removed from corner of eyes     nails clean

2. Please do not wear green clothes, as greenscreen background technology is used to allow you to choose from different back-
grounds. Dark colours tend to photograph best, especially if your child is fair. Avoid large busy patterns that draw attention away from 
your child’s face.

3. Enjoy Colour Previews of your child’s portraits.  Your unique secure access code will be emailed directly to you!

4. Order from a wide selection of packages at special prices available only through your school.

5. When your finished order arrives, enjoy your portrait that captures this special time in your child’s life. 
     Share them with friends and family.

Thank You for Trusting Us With Your Memories.

Last year we experimented with 3 poses (Classic, Contemporary and Candid). This year, due to time constraints from Covid compliance,
we will be taking 2 poses of your child - the Classic head shot, and then either a Contemporary pose (stylish waist-up pose)

or a Candid pose (anything goes). Please talk with your child if you have a preference for Contemporary or Candid, and have them
communicate that to our photographer.


